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NewsletterJune
SUMMER IS FINALLY HERE

Our Pool is officially OPEN! 
Welcome Back! The pool staff and I are 
looking forward to another great year 
with you and your family! If you have 
young ones that love the water, we 

would love for you to sign them up for 
swim lessons, or to join the Lancaster 
Country Club Swim Team! You can pick 

up a swim lesson registration form from 
either the pool office, or the main office. 
This year we are offering two sessions. 

Session 1: June 25 - July 19 OR Session 2: 
July 23-August 16. To participate in the 
swim lessons, the swimmer must be at 

least 4 years of age.

"See You At The Pool" - Phil 
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KIDS CAMP 2018
We are excited to announce that our 
Kids Camp SOLD OUT this year in 
just over a week! We are thrilled to 

have the opportunity to bring the kids 
of the club together to learn Golf, Go 

On a Nature Walks, Do Field 
Activities, Have Lunch, Create with 

Arts &  Crafts and Enjoy Pool 
Activities this summer!
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Dear Valued Lancaster Members,  

I am excited to announce that the 
Board of Directors have unanimously 
agreed to honor Jack Stellrecht?s 
memory by the Members? Grille 
Room to the ?Stellrecht? Grille Room.  
The plan will be to create an event to 
unveil the grand opening sometime 
in July. The details will be shared with 
the entire membership as we work 
through the details with the family.  
As I have found out over the past few 
weeks many members have fond 
memories of Jack. If you would like to 
donate memorabilia or share in this 
celebration, please contact Gary 
Nowak.  

Since March we have been aggres-
sively searching for new members. 
With the large attrit ion that has taken 
place at the end of 2017 into early 
2018 the club was far behind prior 
year dues numbers. I am happy to 
report that we are making solid 
progress in restoring a large portion 
of the lost dues. To date we have en-
rolled 15 golf members and 5 social 
members. I want to personally thank 
the many members who have spon-
sored their friends into the club. The 
process of enrolling new members 
into the club through current mem-
bers is much more successful than 
enrolling members without a third-
party endorsement. Now as the pool 

opens and summer kicks in we are 
excited to have a solid next 2 months 
in enrolling new members.  

Lastly, I would encourage all of you to 
reserve July 19th as the date of the 
?Annual Meeting?. We will be covering 
many topics including the financials 
for 2017. Details regarding the time 
and agenda will be sent out in the 
coming weeks. I hope to see you 
there.  

 Thank you again and as usual please 
feel free to stop in or call me to dis-
cuss any portion of the club.  

Respectfully,  

Raymond Tugend, PGA 
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L A N CA ST ER  CO UN T RY CL UB

A Not e From  The GM: Raym ond Tugend 
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Club Notes
GOLF COURSE SAFETY

 As the season is getting busier there have been an increasing amount 
of reports regarding teeing off on #14 prior to the group in front 
getting to #15 tee.  It is IMPERATIVE to allow all players to get to a safe 
position prior to teeing off.  We appreciate your cooperation with this 
safety policy.

 

HALF WAY HOUSE

 Over the last few weeks the Management team has had difficulty with 
staffing the Halfway House.  If you know anybody looking for summer 
employment and is at least 18 years of age please have them come to 
the club and fill out an application.  For more information please 
contact Brad Bund at 684-3700 x 17.  Thank you. 

Denim  Policy 

It has been extended to the end of the year! Denim is allowed in the 
Grill Room. 
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"The golf season is underway 
and we are off to a great 
start. Congratulations to 
Gary Powers and his team. In 
my 20 years as a member, 
the course has never looked 
or played better. 

The new management team 
is doing everything they can 
to give you the service and 
quality you expect, while 
keeping our expenses in line. 
For the few hiccups that are 
expected when you get a 
completely new team who 
was left with no history, they 

have handled things quite 
well. Brad is working daily to 
train our new servers and 
bar tenders. Jocelyn has 
been doing a lot to help us 
market on social media,             
creating new events and 
helping secure new mem-
bers. Ray is out meeting 
everyone and learning your 
needs, while jumping in and 
doing whatever it takes to 
improve your experience. 
Kudo?s to our new chef Dan 
because he has improved 
our food dramatically. 

We are a member driven 
club. The best things you can 
do is play our amazing 
course, take advantage of 
the pool complex and enjoy 
your membership. Bringing 
potential members as your 
guest is the surest way to 
keep our dues in line. In a 
very tough Country Club    
environment, we are doing 
well. If you look for good you 
will find it here at Lancaster 
Country Club."Don Tomasulo
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PRESIDENT: DON TOMASULO
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A NOTE FROM OUR FOOD & BEVERAGE DEPT.

MEET OUR CHEF | DAN PRATT

"Golf season is in full swing, and we are excited 
to see all of you in the grill room and on the golf 
course.  The Men's and Women's leagues have 
been a great change of pace for the grill room, 
and i look forward to continued improvement on 
what we offer all of you on a weekly basis. I am 
excited for the months ahead with the member 
events we have planned, golf outings and     

weddings. 

 Please feel free to speak with me about any 
thoughts you have regarding the food & bever-
age department when you see me.  I am learn-
ing more about our membership every day, and 
eager to mold the club into what you expect it to 
be. "

"I couldn't be more excited to have this    
opportunity to cook for you. I look forward 

to growing with the club. I was born and 
raised in New Jersey. I grew up cooking with 

my dad and uncle that were both cooks.    
After culinary school I followed my soon to 
be wife back home to Buffalo, New York. 
Now,   being married for 7 years, living in 

Buffalo for the last 12 years and 2 kids later I 
have made Buffalo my home. Working in the 
area at M angia, Orchard Park Country Club 
and Brierwood Country Club, I am grateful 

to grow roots here at Lancaster Country 
Club with a team of experienced profession-
als. I can't wait to cook for you" -  Dan Pratt
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We couldn't be more excited 
for this new season filled with 
events, outings, new mem-
bership &  weddings! This 
month we are jammin! Don't 
forget the club will be a full 
facility on June:  2nd, 9th, &  
16th! Although the Grill 
Room will be down by 2pm 
don't forget to get food or 

beverage at our beautiful pool 
or halfway house! This month 
our kids camp starts on June 
26th and will run every Tues-
day and Thursday from 
8:30am -  4:00pm until Au-
gust 14th. Also, we will be 
offering YOGA classes every 
other Thursday in June (June 
7th &  June 21st). Be sure to 

stop out on Thursday, June 
28th for our M ember   Ap-
preciation monthly party! 

Don't forget that we will be 
offering the Sunday BBQ 
Cook Outs on the last Sunday 
of every month! I look for-
ward to seeing you at the club 
or helping you to create a 
magical event! 
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Direct or  of  Sales, Market ing & Cat er ing |  Jocelyn Kowalczyk
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PRO SHOP NEWS | MIKE DZIABO, PGA
With the golf season under way, please 
check your calendar for all the great 
upcoming golf events. Call or stop by 
the pro shop to register for golf events. 
Also a reminder, Junior Golf Camp is 
right around the corner. The first week 
is Friday June 29th and will run for 5 
Fridays in a row ending on Friday July 

27th. Juniors will learn the fundamen-
tals of the game through fun contests 
and activities. They will also get to play 
golf on the course a certain number of 
holes depending on skill level. Please 
see attached file for full details and 
registration information. 
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Junior Golf Program  

Junior Golf for the 2018 season will begin on Friday June 29th and conclude on Friday July 27th. The program will consist of 5 

weeks of golf, with instruction from the professional staff and a championship on Friday July 27th to conclude the 5 week 
camp.  

  

Eligibil i t y: Children between the ages of 7 through 18(must be under 19 years of age as of September 1st) who are sons, 
daughters, or grandchildren of Lancaster Country Club members, are eligible and invited to participate. 

  

Regist rat ion: Telephone the golf shop at 683-1854 with your child?s name, age, the number of holes he/she wishes to play. 
The pro will help place the junior based on previous year camp experience.  

  

Fees: The charge for the 5 week program is $80.00, payable before the start of the program. Fee includes instruction, prizes, 
trophies and a food buffet during the championship week Friday July 27th for camp participants.  

  

At t ent ion Parent s and juniors: The success of this program depends upon your participation and cooperation. 

 

1. 6 hole and 4      hole juniors must have a parent or      grandparent assist a minimum of two Friday?s per child 
enrolled. 3 Hole juniors must have a parent      or grandparent each week. You will walk with one of the Jr. groups to 
help      keep score, teach etiquette, interpret rules and keep things moving. It is      very important the parents are 
here with the children. If you are      uncomfortable with the rules and etiquette, please ask the golf shop for      
guidelines. Inform the golf shop      for dates and times you are available to help. This is mandatory this      season. 

2. Please encourage      your child to practice. Review the      rules of golf and   

etiquette with him/her. Any misconduct may result in immediate disqualification.  

 

1. Jr. Golfers must      have their own equipment. 
2. Proper  at t ire is      m andat ory- Proper  dress is Berm uda lengt h      shor t s, and a shir t  w it h a collar , shir t s m ust  

be t ucked in for  boys and      sleeves. EXAMPLES OF UNCCEPTABLE ATTIRE: TEE SHIRTS, MUSCLE SHIRTS, JEANS,      
CUT-OFFS, TENNIS SHORTS, JAMS, CARGO SHORTS, OVERSIZED SHIRTS, ETC. 

3. Every player m ust  be on t im e for the lesson and ready to tee-off at the appointed      time. Parents please impress 
upon your child the importance of being on      time.   

  

Not ice t o Adult  Golfers: The practice tee will be closed to all adults until 11:30 A.M. on junior golf Fridays. Mem bers are 
asked t o avoid play on Jr . Golf  m ornings. This season junior golf occurs one morning a week for 5 weeks. Friday, June 29th 
through Friday, July 27th. We ask for your cooperation and expect you treat the Junior Golfers with the courtesy and respect 
that you expect from them. THANK YOU!! 
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M en's Golf
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Women's Golf
"M ay is proving to be a great start to our golf 
season. Our Opening Day stress- free golf was 
just that as the weather cooperated and dinner 
was enjoyed by all. Wednesday night leagues are 
off and running with our 9 hole and 2 and out 
ladies coming back to the Grille Room after their 
rounds. It is so nice to see everyone back at the 
club. 

Upcoming events are listed below so mark your 
calendars so you won?t miss a thing!" 

-  M ary Ellen Puleri 
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Golf Events
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Events At The Club
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Calendar of Events 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
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Daniel Roktika
Kevin Roberts

Kevin & Mary Kate Loftus

Debby Bergman Mary Jo Balducci Jackie Memminger

John & Judith Davies Alexander Bencini William Ostrander      
"Buddy Shula"
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
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Charles Skillin III
Alex & Julia May

Marc Pusmucans Forest Pusmucans

Paul Stanek 
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Save The Date 
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Save The Date 

SAVE THE DATE
  Ju ly  19, 2018

  LCC ANNUAL 

  MEETING

 @6pm
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THANK YOU TO OUR 

NEWSLETTER SPONSORS
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Independence Day Sponsorship

Please See Our 
Awesome Sponsors 
On The Back Page!
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